
 

 

 

 

CIVIL AVIATION COMPLIANCE STATEMENT 

 

LIMESTONE PV1 FACILITY ON PORTION 4 OF THE FARM ENGELAND 300, KGATELOPELE LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, 

NORTHERN CAPE PROVINCE (DFFE REFERENCE: 14/12/16/3/3/2/2269) 

 

This compliance statement has been prepared by an Environmental Assessment Practitioner. 

 

This Compliance Statement is applicable to the Limestone PV1 Facility, which is proposed on Portion 4 of 

Farm Engeland 300, located approximately ~16km south-east of the town of Danielskuil and 10km east of 

Lime Acres, within the Kgatelopele Local Municipality and the ZF Mgcawu District Municipality in the Northern 

Cape Province. 

 

The sensitivity rating for the site is as follows: 

 

Table 1: Identified sensitivity in terms of the national web-based screening tool for the development.  

Identified Specialist Assessment  Identified Sensitivity Comment  

By DFFE Screening 

Report  

By EAP  

Civil Aviation Assessment  Low Sensitivity  Low 

Sensitivity  

No major or other types of civil aviation 

aerodromes.   

 

A low sensitivity rating has been indicated by the DFFE screening tool due to no major or other types of civil 

aviation aerodromes being in close proximity to the site.  This has been confirmed through the EIA process 

undertaken for the project.  The proposed development will not have an unacceptable impact on the 

airfield. Further assessment of the potential impacts is not required.   

 

During the public participation for the EA Application, the South African Civil Aviation Authority (SACAA) was 

consulted and invited to attend key stakeholder workshops.  No formal response has been provided by 

SACAA regarding the proposed project.   
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